
NEWSLETTER
November 2023

1st- Rightsizing Meeting at Baskin
Elementary, 6PM.
8th- Estrada Community Kindness event,
6PM.
15TH- SAISD- Food Distribution at Alamo
stadium, 9AM. 
16th- Estrada Pantry open, 2:30-3:30pm.
17TH- Early release from school 
20th to 24th-Thanksgiving Holiday Break. 

      Questions ? 
Contact: Coach Mendoza at 210-438-6820, ext. 71025.    

Estrada MISSION: Our mission is to instill in
students a positive attitude toward school
that exemplifies honor, dignity and respect

for self and others.

Parent Information
 November-Important Dates:  Community Kindness Event 

 Kindness is the Mindset 



 Adoption Awareness 

College Application 

Military Family Appreciation 

National Career Development 

National Family Caregivers 

National Homeless Youth Awareness 

National Runaway Prevention 

National Scholarship 

Native American Heritage 

 Awareness months are designed for us
to focus on ourselves and/or our family
members.    

Estrada MISSION: Our mission is to instill in
students a positive attitude toward school
that exemplifies honor, dignity and respect

for self and others.

Honor, Dignity & 
Respect

 November is the
month of: 

 McKinney-Vento is a federal law that
provides services to families and
unaccompanied youth that live in a
temporary situation due to loss of housing.

Living in shared housing due to loss
of housing, economic hardship, or
similar reason.
Living in motels, hotels, trailer parks,
cars, substandard housing,
abandoned buildings, and/or
campgrounds.
Living in emergency or transitional
shelters.
Being an unaccompanied youth (not
living with a parent or guardian)
living in a temporary situation.
Being a migratory child who is living
in any of the above circumstance.

 Eligibility for services
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Contact Campus Nurse:  
Email- portiz4@saisd.net or 

call 210-438-6820, extention, 71014 
for more information. 

 Student Health  



Things your family can use 

     SAISD has partnered with the San
Antonio Food Bank to provide our
families with monthly access to FREE
supplemental groceries. The next food
distribution is: 

 Upcoming Resources   

 SAISD & 
The San Antonio Food Bank  

 Check the Campus webpage calendar for more
events.  

     
 Wednesday, November, 15th, 2023

at Alamo Stadium, 110 Tuleta Dr,
78212 at 9am.  

FREEFREE
GROCERIESGROCERIES  

Need help placing an order for
your at-⁠home tests?
Call 1-800-232-0233 
(TTY 1-888-720-7489).

Mental Health Services:
Dial 211- Ask for the Local
Mental Health Authority in
Bexar County. 



Save the Dates & Join Us!  

 Future Resource Events

 Check the Campus webpage calendar for more
events.  



 We want your support   

Parents please review the
Estrada dress code with
your student and
encourage the proper
wearing of the uniform. We
stive to teach the students
that is you look sharp,
you‘ll feel sharp and most
importantly BE SHARP! 
Lessons to get ahead.    

 Please help us, help you. Share your parent point of view or
recommendations for improvement with your Family and
Community Engagement (FACE) Specialist at: Email-
mmendoza10@saisd.net or call- 210-438-6820, ext. 71025.   

 Parent Assistance 

 Student Dress Code     

Students must be on the campus
by 8am for morning attendance,
intake and breakfast. 
Being late interrupts the
attendance process, which is our
way of ensuring your student is
safe and on campus.   

Please encourage the healthy habits
of responsibility and accountability.
These habits will put your student
ahead of their peers and make them
better in the workforce.    

Late Arrivals  

 Parent Feedback 

 We thank you for your efforts! 

It’s a bad habit  

PARENTS- We know it is not easy!



What does this mean to you? 

     SAISD has been losing enrollment
steadily for more than 20 years, and we
have not closed school buildings at the
rate our enrollment declined. As a
result, many of our schools are under-
enrolled and have very small student
bodies. This means our parents and
families have to live with financial and
academic program inequities. 

 You will have a say in this conversation. We will be holding many
community meetings to gather your input. The meetings are posted
on the district website and will be promoted broadly through social

media and telephone calls. 

 District Rightsizing

Be informed at:
https://www.saisd.net/page/study_sb_capacity 

 Why are we doing
this?   

    At this time, there is no impact.
Beginning in late August 2023, parents,
students, employees and community
members will begin receiving invitations
to participate in the Study of School
Building Capacity, looking ahead to the
2024-2025 School Year. Currently, no
changes are known for the 2024-2025
School Year. The Board of Trustees have
simply asked the District to conduct the
study, engage the community, and to
come back with a recommendation. 

How will the study impact me? 

 How do I participate 

Leave a comment at:
https://www.jotform.com/form/231664623628157 


